
 

Trojan Boosters  

August 25, 2025 

3:45  

Call to Order: 3:50 

Members present:  Janet, Lisa, Andrea, Kami, Jo, Jennifer.  

Minutes: May notes were approved by Andrea and seconded by Jo.  

Treasurer's Report: Janet- $6,672.11  total. Restore the floor balance i s 1665.32 and we will 
discuss what to do with the remainder once the plaque is paid for and put up.  

New Business:  
●​ Membership Drive: 84 renewals have come in with 6 new memberships. $4,555 have 

been raised so far.  We discussed adding the Coaches Club membership names to 
programs during the year for additional recognition for their membership.  

●​ Updated Booster wall in gym: Teddy completed the new and improved Booster wall 
over the summer with slots to slide in and/or replace membership boards as needed. It 
looks fantastic!  

●​ Homecoming Lunch Tailgate: Homecoming is September 26th. We don’t have members 
to cook and serve this year so we are reaching out to Kristi Trout and her family as well 
as the Sandquists to see if they’d be interested in helping out. Jo will work with Kami to 
pick up the food and supplies for that date. Lunch will be at 12 and will feed 95 students.  

●​ Fliers to seventh grade: Janet will email out Booster information to the seventh grade 
families.  

●​ Social Media/Senior Spotlights: Boosters posted photos and bios of athletes on 
Facebook and it was well received. 

●​ Booster Board Members:  The Vice President position is open and the Boosters are 
looking for new members, especially 9th grade parents. Jennifer will post on the 
Facebook page for recruitment.  

●​ Troy Days Float: Kami and Janet reported a successful Troy Days and will keep the 
amounts of candy and balls for the parade in mind for next year.  

Old Business:  
● Funding Request: None at this time.   

● Membership drive additional funding: Lisa will work with Mr. Stoner to remove the 
Weebly additional donation link that is active on the website.  

●​ Center Court Update: Over the summer a gift was given to Bob Wilson for his work 
on the Center Court project. Money was used from the fund to purchase a gift 

basket of jerky and meat from C and L Lockers and Vandal Meats. Northwest 

Engraving will be working on plaque for the wall next to the floor.  

 

 
Next meeting: September 22nd at 3:45     ​   Adjourn: 4:20 


